AMIRA TIME

LET'S DANCE

ORDLISTA
dancing
pretty good
dance class
I guess
work
beat
tempo
see you next time
talk

sit down
dancer
expensive
bus pass
dance competition
dance partner
waltz
dress
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DIALOGMANUS

YEMI
One, two, three… one, two,
three.
HARRY
What are you doing, Yemi?
YEMI
I’m dancing.
HARRY
I see that. What sort of
dance?
YEMI
A waltz. I’ve had dance
lessons. I´m pretty good,
right?

HARRY
Amira time!
AMIRA
Oh, don’t stop! That was
great. I’ve taken dance
lessons. That’s why I’m
late.
HARRY
So you like dancing, Amira.
And you like dancing, Yemi.
So you both like dancing!
AMRIA
Absolutely!
YEMI
Yeah, I guess.
AMIRA
I was at my dance class. We
were waltzing! It was
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great! And then something
happened.

DANCE TEACHER
Thank you for today. Amira,
can I talk to you?
AMIRA
Of course.
DANCE TEACHER
Amira, you are very good.
Do you like dancing?
AMIRA
No, I don’t.
DANCE TEAHCER
No?
AMIRA
No, I LOVE it. I bought
this dress for the dance.
Isn’t it nice?
DANCE TEACHER
Yes, very nice!
AMIRA
The dress was expensive.
Now I don’t have money for
my bus pass. But that’s
okay. I can walk.
DANCE TEACHER
There is a dance
competition soon. I want
you to dance there.
AMIRA
Thank you!
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DANCE TEACHER
But you can’t dance with
me. Do you have a dance
partner?
AMIRA
No, I don’t.
DANCE TEACHER
Well, try to find someone.
DANCE TEACHER
Oh, time for me to go. See
you next time!

AMIRA
I love dancing. I wish I
could dance in the
competition. But I need a
dance partner.
HARRY
But Amira. Yemi is a very
good dancer.
AMIRA
Yeah, Yemi! Maybe you can
be my dance partner.
YEMI
Me… your dance partner?
HARRY
Don´t worry, Yemi. You and
I can practice. Let’s
dance.
HARRY
Ouch!
YEMI
I don’t want to dance with
you, Harry! I want to dance
with…
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AMIRA
You are a good dancer,
Yemi. You are also a good
dancer, Harry…
AMIRA
…in a different way.
AMIRA
Come on, let’s dance. Put
on some music.
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